		



	 



	 
		Last chance to have your say on academic freedom

Dear colleague,

UCU’s education committee has been undertaking research into the current status of, and protection for, academic freedom in UK higher education, with a view to making a report to the UCU congress in 2017.

We have been working with Professor Terence Karran (University of Lincoln) on this issue, including a survey of members’ personal experience regarding the protection of academic freedom.

Your views are crucial to the union's ongoing work on improving the protection for academic freedom. So, please help us by filling in the short survey here. The survey will close shortly so please take part now.

Thank you.

Sally Hunt
UCU general secretary
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